Susan Hayhurst
Falmouth
LD 511

I live in Falmouth, and I urge the Transportation Committee to vote in support of LD
511. An interim trail from Portland to Auburn would improve public health, protect
the environment, connect to public transit, and provide options for people who don’t
drive, or simply want to drive less. Please vote “ought to pass.”

So many communities have embraced multi-use trails, which are good for property
values, and good for the health of the community. My husband commutes to work,
and I worry about him with the traffic, and I know many bike riders and walkers who
are worried about doing these activities on roads with so many distracted drivers. I
think this would be a great step for the community.

Best, Susan H



